
Çanakkale Municipality is looking for a poster to be used in announcements of the 60th 
International Troia Festival 

Preparations have started for the 60th International Troy Festival, which has been held for 
many years in our sister city Çanakkale in Turkey. 

The poster of the festival, which will take place between 9-13 August 2023 with various 
activities such as concerts, theaters, exhibitions, conversations, children's and sports activities, 
will be determined by the "Poster Design and Mock-up Contest", the applications of which 
are still ongoing. 

In the competition, which is open to all designers over the age of 18 nationally and 
internationally, the winner poster and two honorable mention posters will be selected. The 
award ceremony is planned to take place on August 10, 2023, within the scope of the festival's 
official opening program, in the ancient city of Troia, which is also on the Unesco World 
Heritage List and gives its name to the festival. 

The deadline for participation is Friday, 26 May 2023. You can get the contest specifications, 
the application form and further information on the website www.canakkale.bel.tr and from 
Osnabrück Sister City Ambassador Elif Ayşe Yorulmaz by e-mail 
kardeskent@canakkale.bel.tr or telephone number +90 286 2128015 (landline), +90 530 374 
9641 (mobile line). 

 


